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Under the terms of the Gambling Act 2005 the Council’s statement 
of Gambling Policy has to be reviewed every three years. The 
current Policy was adopted by the Council in December 2009 and 
a revised statement must therefore be published by December 
2012. 
 
If you would like to comment on the Council’s Gambling Policy 
copies are available here and at the following libraries: 
 
Newcastle Library, the Iron Market, Newcastle  
Silverdale Library, High Street, Silverdale 
Talke Library, Chester Road, Kidsgrove 
Kidsgrove Library, Meadows Road, Kidsgrove 
Clayton Library, Dartmouth Avenue, Clayton 
Audley Library, Hall Street, Audley 
 
A copy of the Policy is also available on our website: 
www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk 
 
Any comments must be received by 15th November 2012 at the 
very latest. The Council will consider all representations received 
at its meeting on 28th November 2012. 

 
The address to return any correspondence to is: 
 
Licensing Office 
Newcastle under Lyme Borough Council 
Civic Offices 
Merrial Street 
Newcastle 
ST5 2AG 


